
                   
 

Beirut: 12th June 2019 

 

Ref: 2019061201 

 

To: Mr. Govindaraj 

 President,  

Basketball Federation of India 

 

 

 Subject:    FIBA Women’s Asia Cup 2019 – Division A 

 

 

Dear Sir, 

 

 

With reference to the discussion between your goodself and the undersign, it was agreed for Basketball 

Federation of India to host the FIBA Women’s Asia Cup 2019 (Division A) in India from 24-29 September 

2019. 

 

Please let us have your confirmation letter on the above in order to officially announce the hosting and start 

the administrative process of the event. 

 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Hagop Khajirian 

FIBA Executive Director-Asia 

 

 

 

Distribution to: 

Sheikh Saud Ali Al-Thani, President FIBA Asia 


